
IN-PERSON WORSHIP SERVICE 
The Session of New St. James has approved a Policy and Protocol to manage future in-person 
Worship Services. The first in-person Worship Service will be held on Sunday, October 10, 2021, at 
10:30 a.m. and will permit only a limited number of attendees who MUST pre-register (until 
registration spots are filled). In order to attend, you must be fully vaccinated (14 days since your 
second shot) and prepared to follow all of the necessary health requirements (including wearing a 
disposable 3-layer/surgical mask – if you do not have one it will be provided, distancing and no 
singing or spoken responses). It is requested that you arrive between 10:10 and 10:20 a.m. so that you 
can be checked in upon arrival and shown to designated seating in the pews. Further information 
regarding registration follows below. 
 
A limited number of spaces are available to be booked online at the following Pre-Registration site 
and some spaces are available for those without access to a computer and unable to book by calling 
Judi LeBlanc at the Church Office: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/1030-am-sunday-october-10-new-st-james-presbyterian-church-
service-tickets-184246585497 
 
All individuals attending an in-person worship service must also undertake a COVID pre-screening 
online which can be accessed through the following link: 
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/ 
 
We regret that there is only a limited number of spaces available for in-person services. If you are 
unable to be pre-register on a particular Sunday, please try again for a future Sunday, and we thank 
you for your interest and look forward to you joining the worship services livestreamed (see note 
below). 
 
The Sunday morning Worship Services will also be offered via livestreaming on YouTube. To 
participate remotely in livestreamed worship on Sunday, please click on the following link: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCorm21T7pxbesIahzzXYqxA 
 
The Order of Service can be downloaded each week by clicking the “Order of Service” link near the 
bottom of the Church Website Homepage. 
 
FACEBOOK NOTICE FOR IN-PERSON WORSHIP SERVICE 
Note to all followers of New St. James Presbyterian Church. In-person Worship Services will begin on 
Sunday, October 10, 2021, at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Pre-registration is required and more information can be found on the homepage of the Church 
Website at: 
https://www.newstjames.ca 
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